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Reading

     This week we read a great story, Grandfather’s Journey.  It was a short story that told of a boy’s journey to his homeland.  Also, we’ve been doing some ‘MEAP’ type readings, and working on answering recall type questions. Next week we will continue working on reading/grammar practice materials.  We will be reading and analyzing stories, and working on critiquing writing pieces.  Gosh, we have so much to learn together. 
         Spelling
    We had 17 students pass the pretest on Wed.  YAY!!! Is your child working on their spelling activities at home?  Try to do one activity each day to help them learn their weekly spelling words.
English

    We are finished with our 2nd process writing piece.  Each week we will try a new focus on writing, as it is an important part of our Language Arts curriculum.    
Science

    Our 4th graders continued to study about matter, its properties, states, and elements.  We’ve also looked at the periodical table. Next we will be learning about physical and chemical changes in matter.  
Social Studies

    We are learning about being a Geographer, Historian, Political Scientist, and Economist.   Next week we will be looking closely at the five themes of geography.
Math

    We are close to finishing our first chapter in the Math book. ( We have worked through it together as a class.  We have encountered many difficult concepts and ideas with a lot of new information.  Next week we will be full-blown into our individualized math lessons.  Be sure to talk with your child about their weekly math goal.  Also, we will begin timed tests in addition and subtraction. The students must do 100 facts in 5 minutes. Practice!
Teacher Info

       Mark your calendars for the upcoming MEAP test.  We will begin testing Oct. 11th-Oct. 19th.  Please do not schedule appointments or plan to be gone during these days!  It’s important that everyone comes promptly to school! (
     We had a wonderful Grandparent’s Day on Monday. ( In our class, we had 50+ loving grandparents!  It was a treat to meet each one of them!

     Have a wonderfully restful weekend!  Take time to enjoy a good book.  with your child! 



























